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To: TA Comm B 

Subject: FW: NICE MTA - mCRC review - Assessment Report Consultation - RCN R 

 

Multiple Technology Appraisal (MTA) 
 

Cetuximab, bevacizumab and panitumumab Monotherapy 
for the treatment of metastatic colorectal cancer  

that has progressed after first line chemotherapy (review of technology 
appraisal 150 and part-review of technology appraisal 118) 

Assessment Report 

Dear Jeremy 

Nurses who care for and treat people with colorectal cancer were invited to review the 
Assessment Report of the above health technology appraisal.  There are no comments to 
make on this document at this stage on behalf of the Royal College of Nursing (RCN). 

The RCN will participate in the next stage of this appraisal. 

Thank you for the invitation to review this document.  Please acknowledge receipt. 

Regards 

XXXX 

XXXX XXXX XXX 
Project Manager 

RCN NICE Portfolio 

Learning & Development Institute 
20 Cavendish Square 

London 
W1G 0RN 

  
Tel: XXXXXXXXXXX 

Fax: XXXXXXXXXXX 

XXXX XXXX@rcn.org.uk 

Frontline First empowers UK nursing staff to speak out against budget cuts that impact on patient 
care, expose where they see waste in the system and champion nurse-led innovations – 
www.rcn.org.uk/frontlinefirst 

Do you want the best for those who use and work in your organisation? Let the RCN Consultancy 
service help you achieve this.  http://www.rcn.org.uk/aboutus/rcn_consultancy_service 
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This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any 
views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of 
the Royal College of Nursing or any of its affiliates. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient be advised that you have received this email in error and that any 
use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this email in error please return it to the sender immediately. The contents of this message 
may be legally privileged. 
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20 Cavendish Square 
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Tel: +44 (0) 345 456 3996 
Fax: +44 (0) 20 7647 3436 
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